Daily Announcements
Friday, April 12th
Here are Jason and Jules with more information for you.
April is Autism Awareness Month. Did you know... 70 million individuals worldwide have autism. Thanks for listening!
Seventh graders who took art with Mrs. Kwoczak, please collect your art by Friday before Oscar the grouch takes it forever!
Members of the Makers Community club that had their design 3D printed, please stop by Ms. Ramos's room to pick it up!
Aloha HMS! A cool island breeze is heading our way on Friday, May 3rd. Be a volunteer at the Senior Citizen Social and have fun with your friends and some of the coolest people in Havertown! Sixth-grade students should sign-up outside of Ms. Harris's room, 238, and seventh and eighth-grade sign-up outside of Mrs. McGlone's room, 151.
THIS IS IT, HMS! We've voted for our favorite pets across the school. We started with 100 and we're down to the final furry five in the HMS Pet Playoff. Hop on to the HMS Homepage and click the link to cast your final vote. Which fuzzy friend deserves to be recognized at HMS top pet?!
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride string backpack. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher ‘s name on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the cafeteria. You will receive your backpack in homeroom within the week.
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